
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
RIDGWAY PUBLIC LIBRARY 

300 CHARLES ST 
RIDGWAY, CO  81432 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that on Thursday August 29, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
 
Ridgway Public Library Board of Trustees will hold a special meeting: 
 
Review and approve public notice announcement for the 2025 budget discussion. 
 
E-mail responses may be submitted to abaer@ridgwaycolibrary.org  To reach Amy Baer, 
Director by phone call (970)626-5252. 
 

Zoom Option: 
 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89674088511?pwd=AK31vDFppW8RrJoT1xCYcMODWpjqdI.1  
 
 
Passcode: 954817 
 
 
 
Dated:  August 27, 2024    ____________________________________ 
      Amy Baer 
      Director 
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